
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
   

  
  

 
 

    
  

 
      

  
 

       
 

  
  

      
 

  
 

   
 

  
     
   
    

 
    

 
    

 
   

    
 

 
       
 
 
 
 
        
        

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 

ZOOM 
Monday, April 26, 2021 

10:00 a.m. 

Executive Committee Members Participating: 
William Cassidy, Chair 
Beth Anne Lorigan, Vice Chair 
Patricia Duran, Trustee 
Jean Ginn Marvin, Trustee 

Others Participating: David Daigler, President 
Bonnie Brown, Clerk 

Chair Cassidy called the meeting to order at 10:07 a.m. 

A request was made to move into executive session to discuss a personnel matter.  Patricia Duran 
made the motion, Jean Ginn Marvin seconded the motion, and by unanimous vote of the 
members present, the Committee entered executive session. 

The committee moved from Executive Session and no action was required .   

President Daigler updated the Committee on the following items: 

• Plans to begin a search for president of Central Maine Community College. 
• Board of Trustee new committee assignments (proposed) 
• Review of April trustee meeting schedule 
• Other colleges in the country where merger plans are being considered and why he feels 

that is not appropriate for Maine 
• Future of Workforce development and new methods for engaging students in educational 

pathways 
• A potential Board retreat for early fall 

President Daigler mentioned an Executive Committee meeting may be necessary to discuss the 
final group of presidents’ evaluations and provide an update on the most current budget 
information. There being no further business, the Executive Committee meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Daigler 
President & Secretary 


